
Voicemail Message from Alta-Aurelia Schoolboard President Hinkeldey 
4/30/24 10:10pm
(Transcribed by recipient(s) as well as we understand- Tom Hinkeldey, you are welcome to correct us if we misunderstand you.)

hi ah
Pam Drew & Dave,
This is Tom H. president of the Alta-Aurelia School board, calling you in response to your letter.
You said you will give the school board until May 6th 2024 to notify you that they have contacted 
Sheriff Elston.  If we do not, you intend to organize a community response to our next school board 
meeting held on May 13, 2024.

I'm calling you promptly after your postcard um cute letter kinda went out here that um
we do not intend to call Sheriff Elston.
We believe that your requests are ridiculous and um that we have acted in the business judgment that is 
best for the district and its kids. Um, we look forward to interacting with you on our May 13 th meeting 
in person um, for the first time since this all started.  Um so, we look forward to seeing you at our 
meeting.  And ah, we will be sure to read our policy on both public comments and also defamation.
So, look forward to seeing our meeting.  
thanks 
bye


